
Friday 5th July 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

I am delighted to be able to share with you your child’s class from September 2024.

Principal: Mrs N Wathen Vice Principal: Mr L Spink SENDCO: Miss F Gallagher

EYFS Phase Leader Mr D Owens
Current Class New Class Class Teacher Support Teacher(s)

Nursery Miss Donlan Ms Friar/Mr Cottrell
RecDO Mr Owens Miss Mohammed
RecBT Miss Tosney Miss Howley/Miss Holland

KS1 Phase Leader Miss H Walton
Current Class New Class Class Teacher Support Teacher(s)
RecDO Year 1 AD Miss Dobbie Mrs Ali/Miss Wilson/Miss

Lenihan
RecBT Year 1 MM Miss McNutt Miss Luna
Year 1 MM Year 2 HW Miss Walton Mrs Said-Gool
Year 1 RK Year 2 RK Miss Kaye Miss Stoner

LKS2 Phase Leader Miss R McKail
Current Class New Class Class Teacher Support Teacher(s)
Year 2 HW Year 3 JH Mrs Hagan Mrs Singh
Year 2 NI Year 3 NB Mrs Baum Miss Bruce
Year 3 NB Year 4 CS Miss Smith Mrs Hall
Year 3 JH Year 4 RM Miss McKail Ms Milne

UKS2 Phase Leader Miss D Dosanjh
Current Class New Class Class Teacher Support Teacher(s)
Year 4 RM Year 5 HW Mr Waugh Miss Chalmers
Year 4 FA Year 5 NP/LW Miss Pedder/Mrs Wright Mrs Holmes
Year 5 HW Year 6 LB Miss Burley Miss Cardiss
Year 5 GA/LW Year 6 FA Miss Alexander Miss Tomlinson

As part of the transition process, pupils will be spending three days in their new classroom and (as much as possible)
with their new members of staff. The transition days are: Tuesday 9th, Wednesday 10th & Thursday 11th July. On
Tuesday, pupils will need to be dropped off at their current classroom but from that evening - and then over the
following days - pick up and drop off will be from their new classroom. They will return to their current classrooms
on Friday 14th July. If you have any more questions about your child’s class allocation, please contact the school
office.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs N Wathen
Principal


